MEMO# 6674

February 22, 1995

AUDIT REPORT FOR FISCAL YEAR 1994

February 22, 1995 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 31-95 RE: Audit Report for Fiscal Year 1994

Enclosed is the independent auditor's report for the Institute's fiscal year ending September 30, 1994. The independent auditors have met with the Audit Committee to discuss this report. Please contact me (202/326-5804) or Tom Simmons (202/326-5965) if you have any questions concerning the audit report. C. Richard Pogue Executive Vice President Enclosure

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-6674

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.